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ACKNOWLEDGEMENT LETTER FOR CAR DATED January 4,2006

Steve Toelle:

The acknowledgement letter is attached.

Thanks,
Dan M.

CC: Betty Garrett; Bill VonTill; COWNE,SR; David Hartland; Devaultrmaoro.doe.gov; Jay
Henson; Mary Lynne Thomas; Michael Raddatz; Smithmd~usec.com
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February 1, 2006

Mr. Steven A. Toelle
Director, Nuclear Regulatory Affairs
U. S. Enrichment Corporation
2 Democracy Center
6903 Rockledge Drive
Bethesda, MD 20817

SUBJECT: PADUCAH GASEOUS DIFFUSION PLANT: CERTIFICATE AMENDMENT
REQUEST DATED JANUARY 4, 2006 (TAC NO. L52571)

NOTE: THIS LETTER IS BEING SENT BY E-MAIL ONLY

Dear Mr. Toelle:

We have received your letter dated January 4, 2006, requesting an amendment to the
Certificate of Compliance for the Paducah Gaseous Diffusion Plant. Your request has been
assigned TAC No. L52571. Please reference this number in any future correspondence
concerning this review.

We have completed the initial administrative review of your request and have found it
acceptable for formal review. Please note that the technical review may identify other
omissions or technical issues that require additional information.

Based on our administrative reviews and projection of current review schedules, we would
anticipate completing our review by March 31, 2006. This date could change depending on the
findings of our technical review, urgent assignments, or other factors. We will promptly
communicate any significant changes to this; schedule.

A copy of your correspondence has been forwarded to our License Fee and Accounts
Receivable Branch, Office of the Controller, who will contact you separately for billing if your
request is subject to full cost recovery.



S. Toelle 2

February 1, 2006

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the NRC's "Rules of Practice," a copy of this letter will be
available electronically for public inspection in the NRC Public Document Room or from the
Publicly Available Records (PARS) component of NRC's document system (ADAMS). ADAMS
is accessible from the NRC Web site at httD://www.nrc.aov/readinci-rm/adams.html (the Public
Electronic Reading Room).

If you have any questions regarding this matter, I can be reached at (301) 415-7254.

Sincerely,

Dan E. Martin, Project Manager
Uranium Processing Section
Fuel Cycle Facilities Branch
Division of Fuel Cycle Safety

and Safeguards, NMSS

Docket 70-7001
Certificate GDP-1

cc: Randall M. DeVault, DOE-Oak Ridge
Steve Cowne, USEC-Paducah
Mark Smith, USEC-HQ

NOTE: THIS LETTER IS BEING SENT BY E-MAIL ONLY
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